
Dear Colleagues,

 

It’s a pleasure to inform you that the call for papers of the next 
RC21 conference on “The struggle to belong. Dealing with 
diversity in 21st century urban settings” to be held in 
Amsterdam next 7-9 July 2011 is now online:

 

http://www.rc21.org/conferences/amsterdam2011/

 

The deadline for submitting an abstract is December 21st 

2010.

 

I would be very thankful if you could circulate the information to 
all interested parties.

 

Best regards

 

Yuri Kazepov

RC21 President

http://www.rc21.org/conferences/amsterdam2011/

